
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2008 09:18 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 14th October 2008

10/14/2008

  

Hi All,  

Firstly greetings to all the UK based e-Rocks people I met last weekend at Bakewell, it was a great show!  

I (TVM) managed to acquire a "few" specimens, the first are now on-line in the first TVM Bakewell Auction.  

Note this closes on Friday 17th October at 23:00Hrs UK Time.  

Meanwhile the first new auction for this week is now on-line, Auction 268 will start at 18:30Hrs Today.  

Finally later on Auction 266 will close at 23:00Hrs Server Time this evening.  

Many Thanks  

 

Click here to unsubscribe from further mailings 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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